
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed 
Subject: Re: PRR - June 2015 IA Reports VCDPP
Date: Thu, 02 Jul 2015 16:29:40 -0400

The attached reports (Rodriquez – Corrections / Byrant – Fire Services) were the only two completed 
for the month of June 2015. Both have been redacted pursuant to FSS 119.071(4)(b)1
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